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20th September 2016 

 
Harvest - Tuesday 27th September 

 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 1 to Year 6 
 
We will be celebrating Harvest on Tuesday 27th September at Holy Trinity Church, Wickwar, 
with each class either performing a harvest song, or a poem written by the children. This 
celebration is for the children only. The staff will walk the children to church. Individual 
teachers will inform parents if any additional help is required. 
 
As usual, we are asking children to bring in an item of produce either in a tin or packet rather 
than anything perishable. The bringing of a harvest gift will hopefully enable the children to 
gain a better understanding of the meaning and tradition behind harvest festival. 
 
This year we are supporting Yate Food Bank, so all produce donated will meet an immediate 
need and will be used within two weeks of our harvest celebration. Please give generously 
and ensure that any items are still within their use by date. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ms. V. Quest 
Headteacher 
 


